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manner. We are aware that the option may result in issues related to comparability but 
believe that this will only be a short tenn issue. 

As noted previously, we believe the current structure of the lASS ensures a robust and 
independent standard setting process. However. we support further assurance that the due 
process and decision-making of the lASS would produce standards suitable for the US. 
The current project of Offsetting being addressed by the Boards under the Memorandum of 
Understanding provides a good example where it is crucial for the F ASS to maintain 
vigilance over US-ct..'11tric financial issues. Under this project, the FASS has agreed to 
diverge in its proposed guidance for offsetting in order to address concerns raised by its 
constituents. With that, we support a proposal to allow the FASS to retain a more 
substantive role in the development of proposed standards. The role of theFASS must 
remain substantive and credible to ensure that the US continues to play an active role to 
assist in the development and promotion of high quality, globally accepted accounting 
standards. 

We appreciate the Commission's consideration of our comments and we would be pleased 
to discuss any of the comments in the letter with the Commission or its staff. If we can be 
of further assistance to the Commission in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact 
Rudi Bless at +41 44 333 19 68. 

Sincerely, 

Deputy Chief Financial Officer and 
Chief Accounting Officer 
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